
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 5/8/2013 5:40:07 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: on my mind 

Laura, 

Good to hear from you! June 4th plan looks good - confirming that I'll be spending the whole 
day with you. 1 want to make sure that we spend some time going over the data validation 
process and maybe 1 can get a chance to poke around in your GIS database. 

Some of my staff are going to the leadership training, but not me. I'll be on vacation that day, 
sitting in an airplane heading to Russia. 

I'll let you know about lunch on Friday.... Need to check on something first. If you are coming 
to the Commission meeting tomorrow, I'll see you there. Ray is presenting again. 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Acting Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0262984 



From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 5:34 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: on my mind 

1. I'm looking ahead to June 4 and wanting to reconfirm that you will be able to spend the 
day in San Ramon with Jane Yura and some of our gas team. We're thinking the day will have 
a bit of a "new use of technology" focus, but also will allow time for discussion of the next 
PSEP filing. 

2. Did I hear correctly that you are going to go to one of our Safety Leadership Training 
sessions on May 15? That's good news. 

3. Hoping to hear some other very good news from you soon . . . 

Are you available for lunch this Friday? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&EYs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 
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